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Sabbatical Charge to the

Congregation 2024

Here is the Deacon’s sabbatical
charge for our congregation. We
are confident that these words will
act as a great guide for this time.

Following her sabbatical, we

expect Rev. Lara to return

refreshed and renewed in spirit.

We, the congregation of First Church
Unitarian, Littleton, pledge to meet
her the same way, refreshed and
renewed in both our commitment
to our shared UU values and to

each other..

We pronuse:

We will pay attention to what s
unportant m our church
ConumMmaty: love, service, truth,
and helping one another,

We will explore our UU values and
principles, combine them with our

skills and torn them into action.
And

We will seek connection with
something greater than ourselves
and bring our valuesinaction
outside of our walls and into the

wider communaty.




